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Dear collegues 
 
 
Mr. Peter Valis was working for our company in winter 
2006/07 providing and coordinating ski instructors for 
student groups in Italy, he has done his job seriously 
and was always flexible and available in respect of late 
changes. 
 
Our guests have been totally satisfied with the ski 
instructors being chosen and managed by him, for this 
reason we are happy to proceed our partnership.  Mr. 
Valis has excellent knowledge of the English and very 
good knowledge of the German language, he is able to 
use both languages in speaking and writing. 
 
We wish Mr. Valis the best for his future education and 
work, as stated above he was always helpful, friendly 
and reliable, we entirely recommend his services. 
 
 
 
 
Best Regards 
 
 

Sandra HuterSandra HuterSandra HuterSandra Huter    

Groups Coordinator 
Igna´s Tour 
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